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CALENDAR 
Week 

Beginning 
Monday 8th 

January 2024

MONDAY 1st TUESDAY 

2nd

WEDNESDAY 

3rd

THURSDAY 

4th

FRIDAY 5th

Baret Class 

Samba 

Lessons 

start

Galileo 

Class 

swimming 

sessions 

start

Year 5/6 

Red Cross 

Workshop

Galileo Open 

Reading 

Afternoon

2.45pm to 

3.10pm

Dojo 

Messaging  

Letter out to 

families from 

Mrs Cain

Year 6 

Families 

SATS 

information 

workshop

5.00pm in 

Galileo 

Classroom



Upcoming 
Events Next 
Half Term 
2024 (more 
events to be 
added)

Event Dates 

Assessment Week Week Beginning 15th

January

Open Reading Afternoon – Baret Class Thursday 18th January

Open Reading Afternoon – Carter Class Thursday 25th January

Galileo Class Assembly Thursday 1st February

My Support Plans ½ Term Review 

Meeting

Week Beginning 5th

February

Mental Health Awareness Week Week Beginning 5th

February

SEND Parent Coffee Morning Friday 9th February

Break Up for Half Term Friday 9th February 



Year 6 families are invited to a SATS information workshop with 

Mrs Cain on Tuesday 9th January at 5.00pm in Galileo classroom.



ClassDojo Messaging is a wonderful, instant, and safe way for teachers and parents to privately 

communicate with each other individually or in groups. Parents and teachers can read and respond to 

messages from the website, or from the mobile app. In addition to sending messages, teachers are also 

able to send photos, stickers, and files to parents. 

So not to repeat information, the Weekly Newsletter will cease fowling the launch of ClassDojo 

Messaging. Instead, Miss Travis will produce a half termly newsletter which will consist of a celebration 

of learning and events over the term and a look at the term and year left ahead.  In this way, we feel 

that communication will be linked to quality and need rather than quantity.

As promised, CLASS DOJO 

MESSAGING is coming soon…

Mrs Cain will be writing to all families on Friday 12th January 

with an explanation of how it will work in Rangeworthy to enable 

better communication between school and home/home and school.

Finally, School Comms will continue to be used for general daily notifications.




